
The Launch! is a weekend orientation for SCA’s summer  
conservation crews. We are looking for youth that want to work  
on a conservation team, camp outdoors, learn leadership skills 
and make a difference this summer. 

The Launch! is a chance for you to learn more about SCA and 
your opportunities this summer on a conservation crew. We have 
positions from Denali National Park to the Chugach National  
Forest on the Kenai. Applicants that are selected for summer 
crews will earn a living stipend and build their possibilities for 
their future!

Interested? Call, text or email Jillian Morrissey 
at 907.715.2381 or jmorrissey@thesca.org

Limited travel scholarships available.  

Deadline for application March 1, 2014. Act now!

PALMER, AK
FRIDAY, APRIL 11 - SUNDAY, APRIL 13

ALASKA YOUTH 
SUMMER CONSERVATION 
CREW LAUNCH!

Eligibility Requirements:

n �Alaskan resident aged  
15-19

n �18+ must pass a  
background check

n �Positive attitude

n �Motivation to serve on  
a 4 week summer  
conservation crew

n �Demonstrated maturity,  
leadership, and social  
responsibility

n �Willing to camp, live, and 
work with other youth


